
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI

In the Matter of the Application of Aquila, Inc .

	

)
dba KCP&L Greater Missouri Operations

	

)
Company for Approval to Make Certain Changes )

	

Case No. HR-2009-0092
In its Charges for Steam Service .

	

)

NOTICE REGARDING EXTERNAL COMMUNICATIONS

Issue Date : September 9, 2008

On September 6, 2008, we received the attached electronic mail message from

Jack Thomas regarding the Kansas City Power and Light Company rate increase .

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri,
on this 9th day of September, 2008 .
Clayton, Commissioner2C".----
Murray, Commissioner Zrr1
Jarrett, Commissioner -FMJ



rvu WUIC race increase tor

From : jackthomas5@juno .com [mailto:jackthomas5@juno.com]
Sent: Sat 9/6/2008 7:44 AM
To: Murray, Connie
Cc: Clayton, Robert ; Jarrett, Terry
Subject: No more rate increase for KCPL!!!!!!!!!!!!

9/9/2008


